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March 14, 2018 

CD#: 00216-CORR-00521-00017 

MS. HEATHER SMITH 
Vice President, Operations 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
Place Bell Canada 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0H3 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

Lise Morton 
Vice President 

Nuclear Waste Management 

Deep Geologic Repository for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste 
Project - Acknowledgement of Information Request 

Reference: 1. Minister of Environment and Climate Change letter, Honourable C. 
McKenna to L. Morton, August 21, 2017, CD# 00216-CORR-00521-
00016 [CEAA Registry #3807] 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of the Minister of Environment and Climate 
Change's request for additional information contained in Reference 1. 

OPG is engaged in dialogue with the Saugeen Ojibway Nation (SON) and will provide a 
response to the information requested in Reference 1, which will be informed by the results of 
the SON community process. 

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at 
or by e-mail at

Sincerely, 

Lise Morton 
Vice President 
Nuclear Waste Management 

cc: Donna Pawlowski (OPG) 
Robyn-Lynne Virtue (CEAA) 
DGR.Project@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 

<Original signed by>

<email address removed>

<email address removed>

<contact information removed>

<contact information removed>




